Commonwealth Development Corporation
Neighborhood Meeting

You're Invited!

WHO: Adjoining Property Owners, Residents and City Officials expressing interest in
this project.

WHAT: Informational meeting regarding River Flats Apartments, a proposed 92-unit
multifamily development community to be located north of Laurel Avenue
situated between North Jackson Street and North Franklin Street. (Please refer

to the map shown on the back of this invitation for project location)

WHERE: Janesville City Hall, Fourth Floor, Room 416
WHEN: Tuesday, October 8 at 6:00 p.m. (brief presentation at 6:15 p.m.)
WHY: Learn more about the development proposal and ask questions. Your feedback

is important to us!

A representative from Commonwealth will make a brief presentation on the project and be
available to answer questions. We hope to see you at the meeting!
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